
 
P.A.R.K. School of English & Cambridge P.A.R.K. 

 are proud to present our   

23rd International Conference for  
Teachers of English 

in Brno on Saturday 10th November 2018 

   
We are currently looking for  

PRESENTERS of  

     

All presenters will receive free entry to the conference, a 
conference pack, and lunch. 

Please contact  david@skolapark.cz if you are interested in 
presenting a workshop or seminar. 

Workshops 
A 50-minute session (done once 

or twice) in which you can present 
and practice a few of your 

favourite activities or techniques 
which teachers can take away 

and immediately use. 

Seminars 
A 50-minute session followed by 
10 minutes of questions in which 
you can help teachers develop 
their understanding of English, 

language teaching, methods and 
techniques, or life in the 

classroom. 

mailto:david@skolapark.cz


Dear Teacher, Trainer, 

The 23rd P.A.R.K. Conference - International Conference for 
Teachers of English in cooperation with Oxford University Press, 
Pearson Longman, MACMILLAN, Cambridge English will be held 
on Saturday, November 10th 2018 in Brno.  

In addition to our main plenary speakers (Carol Read, Gareth 
Davies) we are looking for teachers and teacher trainers who are 
interested in presenting workshops and seminars. 

The conference is organised for teachers of English from a variety 
of institutions: secondary and higher schools, universities and 
language schools. All the selected presenters will get free access 
to the conference and the after conference party, a conference 
pack, and free lunch.  

You can find out more about the conference by watching the 
following video or by reading about it on the following blog. If you 
are unsure as to what you would like to present, but are 
nonetheless interested, we may be able to provide you with a topic. 

If you are interested in presenting either a workshop / seminar or 
have any questions, please let me know at david@skolapark.cz by 
Saturday June 30th at the latest. Please send the title, the topic of 
and a description of the suggested presentation by using the 
following form. 

I hope you will join us and we look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

David  Koster on behalf of The P.A.R.K. Conference Team 

P.A.R.K. School of English & Cambridge P.A.R.K. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0bZAkAq9YpQ
https://hanatichaeltblog.wordpress.com/2018/03/04/the-22nd-p-a-r-k-conference-for-english-teachers-a-heads-up/
mailto:david@skolapark.cz
https://goo.gl/forms/lzm6kWjnaksaxXyZ2

